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1.
	
CC Greenall


	
Having reported a number of damaged/missing ‘public footpath’ signs in West Lancashire (East) and having been advised that because the County Council does not carry out maintenance of individual signs as the issues arise, and due to there not being a Rights of Way Officer covering the south of the County, the best estimated timescale for repairing/replacing these signs is within the next 2-3 years. Does the Deputy Leader of the Council agree this is not an acceptable level of service to residents and Council Tax payers and if so, what steps will he take to address this?

	
CC Atkinson



	
2.



	
CC Fillis
	
Following the decision at the Full Council on 24 May 2018 in the presence of the Minister for the Northern Powerhouse, Jake Berry MP, to welcome the new administration of Pendle Borough Council, note that discussions on Unitary Authority status would shortly be held across all parties in East Lancashire, and await the outcome of these discussions and any firm proposals being put forward for consideration, is it the intention of the Conservative administration to run down Lancashire County Council services in order to make way for unitary councils?

	
CC Driver

	
3.





	
CC Gibson
	
Would the Cabinet Member for Economic Development, Environment and Planning agree with me that while the withdrawal of IKEA from the Cuerden site is a disappointment, the development is still a wonderful opportunity to bring jobs and housing to a key strategic site in Lancashire?

With that in mind, would he update us on the development of the rest of the site including:

1. Discussion with current partners
1. Discussions with potential new business
	
CC Green
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4.
	
CC Hennessy
	
How many cases of measles have been reported in Lancashire in 2018 compared to previous years?

	
CC Turner

	
5.


	
CC Steen
	
Does the Cabinet Member for Community and Cultural Services join me in condemning the appalling and offensive language used in recent demonstrations by racist campaigners for convicted criminal Tommy Robinson, and shared by County Councillor Hosker on his Facebook page?
 

	
CC Buckley
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